
 

 

Brindishe Manor Newsletter 
Friday 22

nd
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Headteacher: Kate Porter  

 

Dear parents, carers, governors, staff and friends, 

 

A huge well done to all of the children this week for accessing, completing and uploading their learning on 

itslearning for their teachers to see and feedback on. The children in school have been doing the same 

learning with members of staff and have been working really hard too. I know that the teachers really do 

love seeing the learning and knowing how you are getting on. Miss Hockham, Ms Dougan and Mrs Guest 

have all been so impressed with the quality of learning and have been praising a few children from each 

class, each week, in their praise assemblies. They are only sorry that they can’t get to everyone!  

 

Many thanks to our Nursery parents who took the time to respond to the letter and Survey Monkey that 

they received earlier in the week, regarding children in Nursery returning to school. We will be in touch 

again next week with further information.  

 

Live Interaction Sessions  

From next week, we really hope your child will be able to join their class and teacher for their live 

interaction session/s. On your child’s Class page, the teacher will attach a Zoom link that will allow you to 

access the session. Although the session is optional, we feel it is important that all children attend, and in 

some year groups the teacher will talk about the learning that the children will do over the coming week, or 

have done (reflections and feedback).  

 

When your child attends their Zoom session, we must stress the importance of safeguarding them and 

others in the group. Therefore, please ensure that your child is ready for their session at least 5 minutes 

before it is due to begin and talk through with them the following safeguarding measures: 

 

 the microphone is kept on mute throughout the session, unless the teacher turns it off 

 the username is changed to the name of the child 

 an adult should always be present in the room whilst the session takes place 

 ensure that there is no one else visible on screen – only the child and parent/carer (if necessary) should be 

visible 

 turn off all background noise (TV, radio, music etc), in case the teacher asks your child to speak 

 the session must not be recorded. 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 and Year 5 Music Lessons 

Year 3 and Year 5 parents and carers will now have collected their recorders or ukuleles for their 

online lessons, which will be uploaded onto their class pages for them to start at home. We would just 

like to thank the PSFA for funding the instruments, which are on loan to the children, and for 

supporting the cost of the lessons. If your child is in year 3 or year 5 and have been unable to collect 

your instrument, please let the school know and we can arrange for you to collect it.  
 



 

The Brindishe Manor Students Page 
 

If your child has finished their home learning and is looking for something different and exciting to 

do, we encourage you to visit the Brindishe Manor – Shared Students Room on Itslearning.  

Here you will find assemblies by members of the Senior Leadership team (twice weekly), a project 

to do at home for the week, a huge section on wellbeing, information on e-safety, useful website 

links, choirs and virtual tours. 

 

Oak National Academy https://www.thenational.academy/ 

 has a whole host of learning opportunities from a range of  

subjects for every year group. Take a look or email us at 

info@brindishemanor.lewisham.sch.uk 

 for some support on what your child could be doing.  

 

 

Introducing the Virtual School Library! 

Oak National Academy and the National Literacy Trust have  

come together to launch the Virtual School Library to keep  

children reading during lockdown. Every week, a popular 

 children's author will become ‘Author of the Week’ and provide 

 a free book or audiobook and exclusive videos and activities  

aimed at primary school children, all available at  

library.thenational.academy 

 

The first Author of the Week is former Brindishe Manor student,  

Dame Jacqueline Wilson DBE, who talks about how her infamous 

 character Tracy Beaker got her name, offers exclusive activities  

and recommends her top reads to check out. The Story of Tracy 

 Beaker is also available to read for free for a week.  

Happy Reading! 

 

Teacher/Child Video Catch Up Calls By now, many of you will have already signed up your child’s Teacher/Child Video Catch Up call 

which will take place next week. The teachers really enjoyed seeing and speaking with so many of 

the children last time and hearing about their learning. This week, staff may talk through an aspect of their learning that they weren’t sure about or offer next steps.  

To book an appointment, please log in to your Weduc App or follow the instructions which were 

sent to you in an email on Thursday. 

On the day of the appointment, please make sure that you have logged into School Cloud ten 

minutes before the call is due to take place. The teacher will be waiting for the call to start, so if 

you are unable to make it, please cancel the appointment or let them know.  

https://www.thenational.academy/
mailto:info@brindishemanor.lewisham.sch.uk
https://oak-national-academy.intercom-clicks.com/via/e?ob=hWEwuLlUH9iRGp49piBgke1czfphIvNoKsD1rp2898aMh1YdWIg2cRjQNq5SU5OgtjmRHwRKHWZFhUI4kwD3FN1veg0Cu3so62%2FqODC00WO%2FnQPtW9p%2BxCvc5OhISCi5TTCw0QilLzGcqNocVW4prs0YYU%2Fuh0J0%2Fus7uEQCmOVg5wzYMo%2FIYpKHigFZ4G0UjNdFw6sEiojkBkqS3LnKxXoQXVZRILwNYBIK7ZfSWHQ%3D&h=e19980143bf17b30155470035eff09d41befbf08-fx7fosz0_156477201368609&l=0c344ca541fee2c16b087838928bf77860eee123-6267778
https://oak-national-academy.intercom-clicks.com/via/e?ob=l1Mn4LsooJJRA5jpKjmqi5%2FaR0dPTOdRJFFYNi1zgA2MkQOtZYytbCiMWAwjWx%2FrgkS3YbUsvnUlufdB3aky1a%2BiYiuES8eiN0QxzMoWgayVU31JutgJ75eTag5T4J4vZPMaz6JB06TVlw%2Fn3PKWHuqk6RCHYDCMmpRyvd5%2Fjdu4zi%2BlHfrUGyQImNEvqeB9ZiYI3OMci3ra%2FWjjCHM0jjzze23sYTkoPaMAim3N8eChUnqOrjtAu%2F%2B7YMhQMQXn3hYr7iVWEiw179rMsvA6LatQJbFeojn26tRKi5rc%2BJs%3D&h=5dafd9e063a9d7a254ae327aad6f9f398ca7e1dd-fx7fosz0_156477201368609&l=b28d0b5b71ffb859615602640adf3fe1a5b1d878-6267779
https://oak-national-academy.intercom-clicks.com/via/e?ob=gA9WdhC9ys2WVwSWPTmObL%2BKL%2FRtI5H%2FlIEdvxH%2BOXm0CJKfX1IMvY2RIXnFId45jEF%2B3EETkWp3WmtwI1Pi9%2BZtue04I6Hhd%2B1SQ75T55N%2FU1UB5ZDMNrlFBWqissUfj0pTa%2BWcqWdiJXinPa%2FebJfnhohoBusoAOOr2hYrp3VuSDyhkTp19T0xjqK9n3NYoJwhqGHZxWsn1AFVMuKOpXhmZVaUppQ5fYv5%2Fu0Pheg%3D&h=3e76de87800d2b4ac9a2e127df28b41f2d30f41d-fx7fosz0_156477201368609&l=66493a03b1a9c1bd0e727aab59b6980d6286784c-6267780
https://oak-national-academy.intercom-clicks.com/via/e?ob=l1Mn4LsooJJRA5jpKjmqi5%2FaR0dPTOdRJFFYNi1zgA2MkQOtZYytbCiMWAwjWx%2FrgkS3YbUsvnUlufdB3aky1a%2BiYiuES8eiN0QxzMoWgayVU31JutgJ75eTag5T4J4vZPMaz6JB06TVlw%2Fn3PKWHuqk6RCHYDCMmpRyvd5%2Fjdu4zi%2BlHfrUGyQImNEvqeB9ZiYI3OMci3ra%2FWjjCHM0jjzze23sYTkoPaMAim3N8eChUnqOrjtAu%2F%2B7YMhQMQXn3hYr7iVWEiw179rMsvA6LatQJbFeojn26tRKi5rc%2BJs%3D&h=5dafd9e063a9d7a254ae327aad6f9f398ca7e1dd-fx7fosz0_156477201368609&l=b28d0b5b71ffb859615602640adf3fe1a5b1d878-6267779


 

During the book collections, we have had a number of parents and carers asking us when the children will be 

returning to school. Of course, we will let you know as soon as we can but, as a lot of you know, we usually find 

this information out as you do - in news bulletins. We are really looking forward to when the children can come 

back! 

 

Kate Porter and the Brindishe Manor team 

 

 

 

 

 

 PSFA news   

Virtual Valentine’s Day Cake Sale 

  

We hope you're all safe and well.  

Times continue to be challenging and to prevent traditional forms of fundraising. Usually 

before the February half term we would hold a cake sale - one of our most popular events. 

  

This won't be possible this year but could you donate the money that you would have spent 

at the cake sale to help raise funds? The minimum JustGiving donation is £2 and whatever 

you are able to donate will be much appreciated. 

  

For the full cake sale experience, you could bake a Valentine's Day themed treat to enjoy at 

home. Share pictures with us on the Brindishe Manor PSFA Facebook page; we'd love to see 

what you make. 

  

We are working this term to support remote learning - donating money to buy books to be 

distributed to children who might not otherwise be able to access them, contributing to 

musical instruments and other resources. In the current circumstances budgets are being 

stretched like never before - every donation helps no matter how large or small. 

  

If you are able, please donate via this page to support all our children's learning 

and experience https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/virtualcakesale 
 

Thank you. 

 

Christmas Lights Trail 

Art Competition 

  

The winner of the Christmas Lights 

Trail Art competition (and a £10 

Amazon voucher) is Sienna, who 

created a wonderful festive snow globe.  
 

 

  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/virtualcakesale?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=campaign&utm_content=virtualcakesale&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=e16ab3802ca04114a4a88fed94c993f3

